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Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 213

From: Mary Crowley

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Removal of requirement to produce ID for voting
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 2:07:52 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,

| believe that legislation is pending that would remove the requirement of proof of voter ID prior
to voting. In this day and age, when proof of ID is part and parcel of everyday life, it is almost
inconceivable that this would not be required for one of the most important tasks citizens are
called upon to doi.e. voting. Electoral fraud would flourish. | would think that in certain
circumstances where proof of ID may be difficult to obtain e.g. remote communities, special
provisions would already be in place to allow legitimate voting to occur.

I would hope that any plan to abolish presentation of proof of identity is quickly dismissed.

Mary Crowley

Runcorn, 4113.
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